
   

Please support our Club as we raise funds to send a team of swimmers to the South Australian State Championships 

in January 2024. Each swimmer is part of a team that will complete a continuous 24-hour swim, from 4th-5th June. 

25% of all funds raised will be donated to the fundraiser ‘Books for Bobby’, helping people get through their 

diagnosis and treatment of cancer. 

Thank-you in advance for your generous support of the Guildford & Kalamunda Districts 

Swimming Club 24-Hour Swimathon! 

 

SWIMMER’S NAME: _____________________________          TEAM: ____________________________ 

 

 

Sponsor’s name Phone/email Donation 

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 

THANK YOU! 


